
                                                                                            
 

For Immediate Release 
 

The Third Annual Education Partner Symposium Will Be Held Virtually on October 27, 
2021 
 

October 26, 2021 – The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants 
(CAPIC) is pleased to announce that the third Annual Education Partner Symposium 
(EPS or EPS 2021) will take place on October 27, 2021. The theme of this year’s 
symposium is “Getting International Education Back on Track.” 
  
Dory Jade, CEO, CAPIC: “CAPIC is thrilled to offer the Education Partner Symposium as 
a one-of-a-kind event in Canada’s international student sector. CAPIC is dedicated to 
improving international student recruitment and safeguarding the interests of 
international students. By offering events like the Education Partner Symposium and 
creating programs such as the Education Partner Program we are growing international 
education in Canada for the benefit of all parties.” 
  
EPS 2021 with be attended by immigration consultants, government representatives, 
and industry specialists. Featuring four panels discussing the most pressing issues in 
Canadian international student recruitment, EPS 2021 is a can’t miss annual event for 
immigration practitioners.   
 
About EPS 
 

Now in its third year, EPS is an annual symposium for immigration practitioners and 
education representatives. The symposium features a lineup of government 
representatives, education experts, immigration consultants and industry specialists 
who share knowledge, updates and experience through a variety of panel formats. EPS 
2021 will be held virtually on October 27, 2021. For more information about EPS, please 
visit www.eps-spe.ca.  
 
About CAPIC 
 

The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) is the 
professional organization representing the interests of Canadian Immigration 
Consultants. CAPIC’s mission is to lead, connect, protect, and develop the profession, 
serving the best interests of its members. It is the only association recognized by the 
Government of Canada as the voice of Canadian immigration and citizenship 
consultants. For more information about CAPIC and its services, please visit 
www.capic.ca or contact communications@capic.ca. 
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